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4 January 2021



Dear Parent/Carer

Firstly, may I wish you and your families a happy New Year! 

As you will have read from previous correspondence, all learning is currently remote. Please see the attached guide which will support with access to Microsoft Teams. 

Teaching staff will be setting work on a daily basis with an expectation that all students should follow their usual timetable and complete all work set in order to best support progress and learning.  

In addition, members of staff have started phone calls this morning so please do let us know of any issues that we can try our best to support you with. 


Yours faithfully
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